From:
 Manford, Robert

 To:
 Hill, Shannon

 Cc:
 Keyon, David

Subject: Re: Need for New Fire Station

Date: Friday, April 3, 2020 10:13:06 AM

As soon as possible, as the responses will be crafted into the EIR analysis of cumulative impacts to establish the need for a new Fire Station in the DSAP area and also how to calculate Google's fair share contribution.

From: Hill, Shannon < Shannon. Hill@sanjoseca.gov>

Sent: Friday, April 3, 2020 9:23 AM

To: Manford, Robert < Robert. Manford@sanjoseca.gov>

Cc: Keyon, David <david.keyon@sanjoseca.gov>

Subject: Need for New Fire Station

Hi Robert,

Assistant Chief Williams passed on the follow up questions to the chief for his input and is asking when we need responses by. I know we need them ASAP, but what is a good date to provide them based on your director's meetings schedule?

Thanks!

Shannon Hill, Planner

Planning, Building & Code Enforcement | Environmental Review Section City of San José | 200 East Santa Clara Street Shannon.Hill@sanjoseca.gov | (408) 535 - 7872